
1 

 

  
  

JUDICIAL QUALIFICATIONS COMMISSION  

State of Georgia  
  

Open Meeting Minutes  
 

              
Friday, June 17, 2022                              9:00am                              Atlanta, GA  

  

This regularly scheduled meeting of the Investigative Panel of the Judicial Qualifications 

Commission of the State of Georgia was held in person at Taylor English Duma LLP in Atlanta, 

GA. Mr. Bob Barr chaired the meeting and Ms. Kristen Bertsch served as Recording Secretary. 

 

Investigative Panel      Mr. Bob Barr 

Members Present:    

  

 

  Judge Stacey Hydrick  

Judge Victoria Darrisaw 

Mr. Pope Langdale 

Mr. Alexander Rainey 

Mr. Warren Selby 

Mr. James Balli 

 

JQC Staff        Mr. Chuck Boring, Director  

Members Present:    

  

  Ms. Courtney Veal, Deputy Director  

Ms. Yosra Khalifa, Staff Attorney  

Ms. Kristen Bertsch, Executive Administrator  

Ms. Marsha Petrea, Administrative Assistant 

Mr. Jack Pines, Intern 

 

Chairman’s Comments:   Chairman Barr called the meeting to order. Director Boring 

determined that a quorum was present and announced attendees 

present.  

 

Mr. Langdale’s motion to adopt the open meeting minutes from 

the regular May 20, 2022 Investigative Panel meeting passed 

unanimously. 
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Director’s Report:  

 

 

 

Director Boring introduced new part-time administrative 

assistant, Marsha Petrea, to the Panel and stated that she has 

already been very helpful with filing and various case projects. 

The Panel introduced themselves to Ms. Petrea and welcomed 

her to the JQC.  

 

Director Boring notified the Panel that the JQC is in good 

standing with the budget as the end of Fiscal Year 2022 is 

approaching.   

 

Director Boring notified the Panel that the complaint log for 

2022 is available for Panel members to review. The Panel 

discussed different ways in which to handle the increase in 

complaints.  

 

Director Boring called for the nominations of Chair and Vice 

Chair of the Investigative Panel. Mr. Selby nominated Mr. Barr 

for Chair. Vote unanimous. Mr. Balli nominated Judge Hydrick 

for Vice Chair. Vote unanimous. Mr. Barr will continue in his 

position as Chair and Judge Hydrick will continue in her 

position as Vice Chair.  

 

There being no further old or new business for discussion, the Open Meeting was adjourned at 

9:20am. These minutes were approved by the Judicial Qualifications Commission.  

 

 

   


